 

  

An unforgetful memory
                        Sun Han( Class9, Grade8 )
孙瀚
On March 25,a group of English teachers and students from Wade Deacon High School in England came to our school. They were welcomed by our school.
On the first morning, we had an English lesson with them.It was a successful lesson, I think. On the second day, two English girls, Laura and Aimee, came to our class and studied with us. Also, we talked with each other. Although we couldn’t communicate with each other very well, but we still talked a lot. We all had a good time. In the evening, we had dinner with the music teacher. At dinner she told us a lot about England and we also asked her some questions I want to know. After dinner, we exchanged our presents.
However,time flew too fast, they left after three days. In these days, I think in my English I made much progress. And I learnt more English. I think these English students must know more about my motherland, too. So it’s a very unusual chance for students like us. I believe that both English and Chinese students will never forget this experience!
